
 

 

 

 

 

  
 
Hello everyone and welcome to the final newsletter of Term2!  
 
Thank you for all of your engagement and support of school across this term -especially 
when we had the particularly challenging Covid outbreak. I hope the children (and 
yourselves) all have a great Easter holidays.  
 
Eggcellent Easter Egg competition Winners :  

Thanks to everyone for their entries to our Easter Egg decoration competition. The standard 

of entries was amazing and ‘eggtraordinary’. So many entries and such high quality! Judging 

was extremely tough!  
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Class Winners Runner Ups 

Reception Eliza – Space 
Carter – Spider  
Ewan  - Rainbow Dinosaur  

Lakisha-Rose & Lucas 

Year 1 Robin  - Monsters 
Gabriella  - Eggworts 
Pru – We don’t talk about Bruno 

Felicity and Mia  

Year 2 Isabella O  - Harry Potter 
Rosalee – Jungle Animals 
Millie - Egg and Spoon Race   

Toby and Cody 

Year 3 Holly  - Family Madrigal  
Freya – Flamingo 
Alfie  - Humpty Dumpty 

Isabelle and Reuben 

Year 4 & 5 Pyrenees  Tyler – Eggvengers 
Oliver  - Baby Yoda/Yolka 
Harvey – Family  

Pippa and Ariella  

Year 5 & 6 Rocky  Anna - Coveg19 
Jack  - Despeggable Me  
Tommy  - Big Bang Eggsplosion  

Neive  & Miley 

Other family winners  Zach and Harry L 
Harry and George B 

Bella T 
Oscar C 

 

Please check our Facebook and twitter pages for more photos and videos of all of the 

entries.  

The Goole and Selby Times came into school and took lots of photos – watch out in the local 

papers of the next few weeks for some more photos.  

 

 

‘Zoom’ Year 2 and Year 3 performance  

We are proud to share with you the link to the Y2 and Y3 production of Zoom. Whilst it is a 

shame we were not able to perform it live, we are really proud of the hard work and effort 

that the children put into the production. Thanks again for all the support from home with 

the costumes and lines, and a big thank you to the staff team (especially Miss Gray) who put 

so much extra work into ensuring the children did the best that they could. Enjoy! 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdO3p98Aby0 
 
Well done to everyone involved. We do hope you enjoy watching! 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdO3p98Aby0


 

The Friends of Carlton Easter Bunny Race: 
 
The race took place on Thursday evening at 6pm and the 
winners are:  
 
First place - Hops - Jack In Rocky Class 
Second place - Bob - Alice in Atlas Class  
Third place - Honey - Amy in Rocky Class  
Fourth place - Alanah - Zara in Atlas Class  
Fifth place - Peggy - Katie in Alps Class  
Sixth place - SpongeBob - Jack in Alps Class  
 
We raised £200 for school  
 
Thank you to everyone who supported this event by 
sponsoring a bunny or donating Easter gifts for prizes. 
 
The Friends of Carlton School  
 
 
 
 
Easter celebrations. 
As well as our Easter egg competition and the bunny race, earlier this morning we also 
visited St Mary’s church for our Easter assembly with Reverend Becky - this was a chance to 
share the Story of Easter and sing some songs all together. It was a lovely assembly and 
Easter celebration. 
Thank you to those parents who were able to walk with us to and from school. 
 
Other events this This week: 
 

• On Wednesday we welcomed Mary and Grace from Kings’ Church Selby into school 
to lead assembly. 

• This morning we held our Good to Be Gold Celebration  - our morning of activities as 
a reward for reaching 50 points as a school for great ’gold behaviour’. Thanks to 
everyone who has worked really hard to be consistently well behaved!  

• The Easter bunny also paid a visit to school today! Thanks to Friends for organising!  

• Thursday swimming session was the last lesson of this current block.  
 

Other news & Reminders: 
 

• Young Voices. 19 children from school are taking part in the Young Voices Event on 

Friday 22nd April 2022 . For those taking part please do refer to the parent 

mails/letters you have received for further details.  



 

• Year 6 Leaver Hoodies: Parents of children in Year 6 please do read and follow up on 
the parent mail about ordering your Leavers Hoodie.  
 

• Over the Easter break we are having further redecoration of school – this time the  
classrooms for our older children are being painted and having some refurbishment. 
Pyrenees class and Rocky class will have freshly painted rooms and new display 
boards for their post Easter return.  
 

• Clubs: The only club that is running the first week of the summer term is Doncaster 
Rovers After School club (Monday afternoons) 
 

• We have a training day on Friday 27th May 2022 – therefore children finish for May 
Half term at the end of day on Thursday 26th May 2022 and return to school on 6th 
June. 

 

• Reminder re School Drop off- Only year 5 and 6 children, with signed permission,  
should be  on school site by themselves – all other children should be accompanied 
by an adult or older sibling if appropriate.  
 

• A reminder that all children are expected to have high standard of uniform and PE 
Kits please.  
 

• Assessment:  In May Year 6 pupils (from Rocky class) take their Key Stage 2 National 
Curriculum tests or SATs (week beginning 9th May) . In addition, Year 2 children 
(Andes class) will be completing their end of Key Stage 1 assessments the following 
week (Monday 16th May). Both of these sets of standardised tests are compulsory 
and taken by all pupils across the country. It is really important that both Year 2 and 
Year 6 pupils have excellent attendance over the next few weeks either side of the 
Easter break.  

 
 
 
Happy Easter everyone! I hope you all have a great Easter break. Children return to school 
on Monday 25th April 2022 
 
  
 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 

Developing lively, inquiring and creative minds 


